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To Whom It May Concern:
Bryan Kay is in the second semester of his internship year in a 5th-grade classroom in Leslie, Michigan. The Michigan State University internship is designed to give student teachers increasing responsibility during a full-year placement. In February and March Bryan will complete six weeks of lead teaching, during which time he will plan and teach all subjects, the whole school day. Currently Bryan is planning and teaching units in literacy and mathematics, as well as coordinating technology, current events, health, and other enrichment lessons. 

Although his internship is still in progress, Bryan has shown commendable progress in many areas since the beginning of his internship. One of his greatest strengths is his commitment to integrating technology into his teaching. Students in his class use computers several days a week and have been exposed to new educational technologies such as internet videos and blogging. 

Bryan strives to hold all students to high standards. He is aware of students’ strengths and weaknesses, and works to differentiate his instruction to meet their needs. In addition to managing student behavior, he frequently makes efforts to recognize students’ positive behaviors and achievements. He has earned his students’ trust and respect. 

Bryan has also demonstrated an ability to collaborate with other teachers and to learn from experience. He enjoys learning about new ideas and educational techniques.

I have enjoyed watching Bryan develop as a teacher this year, and anticipate that he will continue to grow as he takes on full-time teaching responsibility. Please feel free to contact me with any further questions.

Sincerely,

Sally Warner

Doctoral Candidate and Field Instructor 

Michigan State University

Warner 35@msu.edu
